
Dear Pat,  
 
It was wonderful to have a chance to speak with you and I appreciate your guidance about the 
Independent School Review Process Red Fox Community School is engaged in. 
 
I have attached the signed Addendum for the Independent School Application. 
 
In addition, I have read the Site Review Report and note that there is a change in the General Education 
sections. We are no longer located in Dorset, Vermont. Our new address is 184 Pig Pen Road, 
Manchester Center, VT 05255 our phone number is (802) 367-3939. 
 
While I was not the head of school at the time of the visit, the report from the visit on May 12, 2022 is 
correct as written, except the address, at this appointed time. However, I would like to point out that 
our current Board is now composed of 7 members. My understanding is that the two numbers were 
voted in at the annual meeting which was held at the end of May. 
 
Let me know if you have trouble opening the attachment. I sent it to you in two different ways. 
 
Link: 
Addendum for Application - 9-8-22 
 
Take care and be well! 
Warmly, 
Karen 
����� 
 
On Thu, Sep 8, 2022 at 10:17 AM Pallas Gray, Pat <Pat.PallasGray@vermont.gov> wrote: 

  

  

Pat Pallas Gray 

Independent School Consultant 

Agency of Education 

1 National Life Drive, Davis 5 

Montpelier, VT 05602 

(802) 828-3991 

Karen O'Neill Thomson  
Head of School 
Red Fox Community School 
Manchester Center, Vermont 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10RP6ISYK9ZPB5ZBzTiaitQYOSHPu78GM/view?usp=sharing
mailto:Pat.PallasGray@vermont.gov
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